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Good afternoon,
 
This email is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, January 3, 2023 for the Appealed
Special Tax Assessment for property at 85 HATCH AVENUE. (File No. J2304E, Assessment No.
238303), the Legislative Hearing Officer’s recommendation is that the City Council delete the
assessment. No further action is necessary, and you shouldn’t receive any further correspondence
from the City on this matter. Note that it will still appear as a pending assessment until it goes before
Council on February 22, 2023.
 
As discussed in the hearing, Supervisor Lisa Martin is a good contact if you are unable to get ahold of
Inspector Westenhofer. She can be reached at lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 651-266-1940. Note
that Inspectors have office hours from 7:30 to 9 am daily, otherwise they are out in the field and
away from their desks.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
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Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
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